
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                                    4th April, 2016 

 
 

 
Year 1 Forest School 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We are delighted to inform you that Year Ones will be given the opportunity to enjoy 

Forest School again this term beginning on Wednesday 13th April 2016.  

 
KEEPING WARM! A reminder about what the children need to wear. 

It is important that the children are comfortable and not worried about getting their 
clothes dirty. We don’t let the weather stop us having fun but it is important that we 

are suitably dressed. Thanks to the PTA we are able to provide waterproof dungarees 
but if your child has their own they are welcome to bring them. Each child will need a 

waterproof coat for every session. This will get muddy so something old would be 
great. Everyone will also need a long sleeved top & jumper/fleece, long trousers and 

wellies. Wellies with thermal socks work well but if your child already has snow boots 
or walking boots they are ideal. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about your child taking part in this programme 

please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school office.  
 

Kind regards 

 
 

Claire Uttley 
Forest School Leader 

 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


